At 2130 EST on August 30, 2011, the MISO East RC called the wrong phone number and inadvertently informed the NIPSCO Marketer that “69103 and 6991 was solving over 100% for the loss of Reynolds – Goodland 13857”.  The NIPSCO Marketer informed the MISO RC that he was a marketer and did not want this information.

